
The safety of our students and staff is our top priority, and we will follow the district’s COVID protocols 

throughout the Boone Carnival in order to provide the safest environment possible.  Participating in the 

carnival will be similar to enjoying a special (though more structured) recess with their class.  Below are 

the precautions that will be in place.  If you are not comfortable with your student participating in the 

carnival, please let his or her teacher know so that we can provide alternative arrangements for your 

child. 

 

Carnival COVID Safety Measures: 

• The carnival will only be available to students this year. 

• Students will attend the carnival with their class and will remain only with their class throughout 

the experience.  Classes will rotate through activities together as a unit and will not mix with 

other classes. 

• Students will wash their hands immediately prior to and immediately after attending the 

Carnival.  Hand sanitizer will be provided throughout the carnival as needed. 

• All carnival activities will be activities that can be enjoyed in a socially distanced manner.  

Volunteers and staff will be on hand to ensure that students adhere to social distancing.  For 

example, when enjoying the giant slide or obstacle course, students will be sent one at a time in 

a distanced manner. 


